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Dear Confrères 

 

Hannah’s journey 

Greetings from Sydney… and thank you for your prayers for the healing of Hannah Bennett.  

Multiple Sclerosis in Hannah has created lesions in her spine and brain, causing severe pain in her 

hands, arms, legs and lower back.  She is receiving treatment from MS specialists and a pain clinic, 

hoping that the pains may pass in coming months. 

We continue to pray through the intercession of Fr Colin that the Lord’s grace will support and heal 

Hannah in her journey. 

Hannah’s father, Mark Bennett, told me that his daughter’s treatment is ‘a work in progress’, as is the 

Cause of Fr Colin.  Hannah says: ‘I’m so honoured to be protected under the prayers of you all.  It gives me such 

hope and strength. Please pass on my very special thanks to all the Marist family who are praying for me’.  

 

 

 

 

 

Ron Nissen SM 

Villa Maria, 1 Mary St, Hunters Hill NSW 2110 Australia  

ronaldnissen@bigpond.com    |    www.jeanclaudecolin.org 

If you are aware of any grace received through the intercession of Venerable Jean-Claude Colin, please advise: 

R P Carlo-Maria Schianchi SM, Postulator, Padri Maristi, Via Alessandro Poerio 63, 00152 Rome, Italy 
postulator@maristsm.org  


